Government condemns violent protest at
LegCo complex

The HKSAR Government strongly condemns and deeply regrets the extremely
violent acts committed by some protesters who stormed the Legislative Council
(LegCo) Complex this afternoon (July 1), using a roll cage trolley as a ram
and iron poles to shatter glass doors of the LegCo.

A Government spokesman said Hong Kong is a society that respects the
rule of law, and has never tolerated violence. Protesters who resort to
violence must stop their acts immediately. The Police will take appropriate
enforcement action to protect public order and safety.
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